
Year 1 End of Year Round Up 
 

It has finally come! Time for the Year 1’s to say goodbye to the ‘Tree House’ and take that 
next step in their Primary Career as they step up to Year 2. 

 

It doesn’t seem that long ago since we began our Little Wandle journey as we all 
pioneered the new scheme of reading and the new way of 

reading books at home. The children enjoyed learning about 
how Jewish people celebrated Harvest and they busily made 
their Sukkah shelters with Mrs Robinson and Mrs Bamber. 

 

Christmas brought lots of excitement and the panto ‘Beauty 
and the Beast’ was enjoyed by all. The children channelled their own creative acting 

abilities as they performed our Christmas Nativity, ‘The Midwife Crisis’. We have been 
singing ‘Baa Baa Bethlehem’ ever since!! 

 

As the New Year set in the children had lots of fun making their puppets of all shapes and sizes, utilising their 
skills and calling upon your help in the Parent Showcase. 

 

At Eastertime we enjoyed the promise of Spring as we observed the seasonal changes 
around us. Many of you used nature to create an Easter Garden 

and we enjoyed performing Palm Sunday in the school Easter 
Service. 

As the days have been warmer, we have worked hard at challenging 
ourselves to complete the Lea Mile. 

We had a fantastic time on our school trip to Brockholes this half 
term. The children had fun making pictures from nature, painting 

trees and pond dipping. But the most exciting part of the whole day 
was getting to eat their own packed lunch!!! 

Last week we looked at the personal goals we had set ourselves way 
back in January. Some of us wanted to get better at running, which they showed us in 

their huge efforts at Sports Day. Some of us 

wanted to get better at Phonics and they have certainly impressed us with their recent Phonics scores! Others 
wanted to get better at cycling, swimming and gymnastics and have been excited to tell us when they have 

mastered a new skill. They are all unique but together we have all worked as a 
fantastic team! 

 
What a busy Year it has been and what an adventure we have been on. We hope you 

have a fantastic Summer and look forward to seeing how you have grown as 

you move into Mrs Ramsay’s Class. Thank you for all your hard work this Year!! 
 

With Love from  
Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs Bamber 

 

If you are in need of any uniform for the new 

school year, please look on Uniformd for low-

cost second-hand uniform. 

https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/270 

If you would like to donate any good quality 

uniform your child has grown out of, please 

sent it into school. 

 

REMINDERS- PUNCTUALITY & ATTENDANCE 

All children must be in school on time, every day. You 

must not book holidays during term time- parents 

and carers will be subject to fines for unauthorised 

absences. 

CHANGE TO SCHOOL HOURS SEPT 2023 

Please make sure you have received and read the 

letter from the governors (26.6.23) with details of the 

change to the school day from September 23. ALL 

children must be on time at 8.45 am, prompt. Thank 

you for your support. 

https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/270

